
Reception 

Barley Aleph 
In Barley Aleph this week we have 
been busy with our new text ‘The 

Tiger Who Came to Tea’. We have 
been learning all about writing 

instructions and even made our own 
teddy bear bread that we enjoyed making and eating. 

We had a wonderful time in the sunshine in PE and 
enjoyed our new adult, Mr Gonzalez teaching us a new 
game. In Maths we have been doing tonnes of counting 
and the children are masters at addition sentences now. 
We have also enjoyed meeting our 
year group pet - the African land 

snails! We 
can’t wait 

to see 
them 
grow. 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Wheat Aleph 
Wheat Aleph has had a fun week learning all about 
butterflies in our minibeasts topic!  We have learned 

about the life cycle of the butterfly and watched a few 
videos of real life cycles of butterflies!  Wow!  The kids in 
Wheat Aleph loved the fact that the caterpillars turn to 

GOO in the pupa or cocoon stage of the life 
cycle.  EEEW!  In Maths we have been learning about 

symmetry and how butterflies have perfect symmetry on 
their wings and bodies!  There will be more minibeast 

investigations until the end of term!  Very exciting!   

Grape Aleph 
 

This week we have been writing descriptive narratives 
(about shipwreck) using similes. We have been loving 

our new topic: Explorers and Survival. In Maths we 
have been working out multiplication and division 
word problems in context. We have been learning 

about basic needs for survival for animals and 
humans. 

Wheat Bet 
This week Wheat Bet have started 

their new topic all about minibeasts! 
We have been learning all about 
caterpillars and butterflies and 

learning about their very interesting 
life cycle. We have also been learning 

about symmetry in Maths and 
looking at where we might find 

symmetry in nature. The children 
then created their own symmetrical 

butterfly pictures! We have also been enjoying our brand 
new flower shop and the children are all slowly becoming 

budding florists. We are 
very excited for our flower 

shop on Friday and 
enjoyed decorating our 

own pots! 

Barley Bet 
Barley Bet have loved their introduction to our new 

topic of animals and have really impressed us with their 
knowledge of different animals so far! As part of our 

topic, we have welcomed two new African snails as pets 
for the class, which we will see grow throughout the half 
term. The class have researched African snails this week 
as well as coming up with suggestions of names for the 
snails and then voting for their favourite! Welcome to 

Barley Bet, ‘Fizzpop’ and ‘Marshmallow’! 
In English we have been reading ‘The Tiger Who Came 
To Tea’. We have been learning about bossy verbs and 

writing instructions. We even created our own bear 
sandwich! 

In Maths we have been learning to add by counting on, 
as well as addition stories and learning to solve addition 
word problems. In our practical lesson, the class came up 

with their own farm scenes and created number 
sentences based on their scene. We have loved having 

such a creative first week back after half term! 

Grape Bet 
This week Grape Bet has been writing descriptive 

narratives using similes and we have been enjoying 
our new topic: Explorers and Survival. In Maths we 
have been working out multiplication and division 
word problems in context. We have been learning 

about basic needs for survival for animals and 
humans. 



Fig Aleph 
 

Fig Class have been working extremely hard this week. In Maths we have been developing the skill needed to work 
out addition and subtraction word problems. In English, we have been finishing off our own versions of Michael Rosen’s 

poem ‘After Dark’ and started looking at the key features needed in instruction. In History we have introduced our 
new topic on Romans and in Science we have started our new project called STEMterpirse.  

Year 3 

Pomegranate Aleph 
 

This week Pomegranate Aleph worked hard and settled 
in to the first week back at school fantastic. We have 
begun writing investigative questions about a 'metal 

hand' we have found in the school with a focus on 
Newpaper articles. During Maths we have begun our 

place value topic; partitioning, 1000 more or less  
 

We had time in the ICT suit where we coded our ice age 
characters. For Music we have begun learning to play 
the glockenspiel and had a go at learning the 'happy 
birthday' song. During Jewish Learning we looked at 
kosher and non- kosher foods and the students were 

able to successfully sort foods 
accordingly. In Science we started 

our new topic on the human 
digestive system and we are now 
learning about the organs of our 

digestive system. 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Olive Aleph 
 

This week we have been revisiting the topic of fractions 
in Maths and looking at different ways that we can 
find fractions of amounts and quantities and how to 

add fractions. In English, we have been analysing and 
writing adverts in order to persuade people to buy 

some weird and wonderful things! In our guided 
reading, we have been reading the book "What Zeesie 

saw in Delancey Street" and discussing the idea of 
giving and taking what we need as both being 

mitzvot. We have also finally finished reading our class 
text "Shadow Jumpers". Although we have enjoyed it, it 

has taken us so long due to not being able to read it 
properly through the lockdown. We started our new 
book, "The Boy in the Back of the Class", which we 

hope to read a bit more quickly.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Pomegranate Bet 
 

Happy to be back at school, Year 4 
has worked incredibly hard this week! 
We've had some amazing Maths with 

counting in 1000, ordering and 
comparing numbers to 10,000 and partitioning 4 and 5 

digit numbers. 
In English, we started reading the book "The Iron Man" 

by Ted Hughes and brushed up on our investigative skills 
by writing questions and factual sentences using modal 

verbs.  
This week we have also started a new topic - digestion - 
and have been busy learning about the different organs 
in the human digestive system. To 

link our Science topic with our 
Jewish Learning, we looked at 

kosher and non-kosher foods and 
went on a Kosher symbol hunt! 



  

Date Aleph 

This week Year 6 have carried on with reading Holes and 
have discussed in-depth the feelings of main characters, such 
as Stanley. To inspire us with our writing of informal letters, 
we did some hot-seating where a few of us took turns being 

Stanley and answered insightful questions asked by their 
classmates. In Maths, we have started our new unit - 

Geometry. We have been using our knowledge of angle facts 
of straight lines, right angles and full turns to calculate missing angles. In Topic, we 
have started STEMterprise and we have split the class into business groups and we 

have all come up with an exciting business marketing strategy to create a healthy food 
restaurant. We can't wait to keep you posted on our new ideas and creations! 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Art Star Awards 

Wheat Aleph  95.54% 

Wheat Bet 96.45% 

Barley Aleph 96.85% 

Barley Bet 91.76% 

Grape Aleph 95.9% 

Grape Bet 94.58% 

Fig Aleph 93.96% 

Pomegranate Aleph 90.13% 

Pomegranate Bet 93% 

Olive Aleph 93.99% 

Date Aleph 92.11% 

WHOLE SCHOOL 94.08% 

Class Winners 

Barley Aleph 

House Winner  

Yarok 

 

 

Adom  94.47% 

Kahol 90.39% 

Tsahov 95.3% 

Yarok 95.72% 

Year 6 

         Reception 
This Art Star is for Jawad in Wheat Aleph for creating a stunning 

picture of hyacinths. Jawad has mixed his colours really well and paid 
special attention to the shapes of the flowers. Well done! 

 
 

Key Stage Two 
This Art Star is for Leon in Date Aleph for creating a balanced and harmonious picture 
of a house and woods. Leon has successfully adapted Japanese 

art style called Notan, where he carefully explored different 
arrangements of light and dark elements. Great Job! 

House Points 

Adom  366 

Kahol 482 

Tsahov 358 

Yarok 366 

House Points Winner 

Kahol 



Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Great Mosaic Bake Off 
Congratulations to the finalists of today’s Bake Off - 

 
1. Miss Garbrah 
2. Zac Year 6 

3. Callum Year 2 and Angus Reception 
 

Are you ready for Week 3’s challenge on June 18th?  
 

It’s cakes week! 
*Simply enter online @ www.friendsofmosaic.co.uk 

*Make your award-winning creation. 
*Bring it into school Friday morning to be judged by 

the children. 
*The top 3 in each category will be invited to bring 
their creations to the summer fair on the 11th of July, 
where the final tasting and judging will take place, 

with a grand winner per category announced . 
 

All entries must be nut-free and vegetarian; please 
clearly mark your entry. 

 
On your marks ... 

Get set ... 
Bake!  

 
 
 
 

BAGS2SCHOOL 
As Sports Day is on the 8th July, please ensure you 

bring your bags of donations in to school by the 7th 
July. 

 

Advertisement Friends of Mosaic 

Visit www.the aimgroup.co.uk to pick your course or for more info 
contact: shola.olla@theaimgroup.co.uk 

Test your knowledge and prove your skills at the annual 
Friends of Mosaic Quiz! 

Join us on the 26th of June for an adults only night out. 


